
 
 
 

Kahnawake – 10, Enniskó:wa/March 2025) 
 

Hydro-Quebec - Asplundh 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter authorizes Hydro-Quebec and Asplundh to conduct vegetation control 
along its powerlines within the Territory of Kahnawà:ke. 
 
Crews will begin operations on Monday, March 17, 2025, for a period of 4 to 6 
weeks. 
 
They will be working in the areas highlighted in the map below. 

 
 
 
For further Information, please contact the undersigned at the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke at (450) 632-7500 or via email questions@mck.ca  
 
In Peace and Friendship,  
 
 
MOHAWK COUNCIL OF KAHNAWÀ:KE 
 
 

_ _ 
David S. Lahache, 
Transport Coordinator 
 
Cc: KTV 
      OCC 
      KEPO 
      Peacekeepers 
      KLO 
      PSD 
 

 


